
ANNOUNCEMENT

22ND INTERNATIONAL ORNITHOLOGICAL CONGRESS

Durban, South Africa

I6-22 August 1998

The 22nd International Ornithological
Congress wtll be held in Durban, South Afi-rca
from 16-22 August 1998 Professor Peter
Berthold (Germany) will serve as President,
Dr Janet Kear (Bntain) as Vice President and
DrAldo Bem-rti as Secretary-General. This
Congress urll include a 

-lull 
screntific

progra.mme and a large senes of ornithologi-
cal tours to nunerous areas within southern
Africa. All interested ornithologists are
inrated to take part.

Potential members of the Durban congress
are requested to contact Dr Aldo Berruti
(Durban Natural Science Museum, PO Box
4085, Durban 4000, South Africa) to be
placed on the mailing list, or to provide sug-
gestions on any aspects ofthe 22nd Congress.

Persons on the rnailing list will be sent
information on all aspecG of the congress in
proper tlme.

The chairman of the Scientific Pro$arnme
Committee is Dr Lukas Jenni lSchweizer-
ische Vrcgelwarte, CH-6204 Sempach,
Switzerland). Suggestions for the scientific
programme should be sent to him.

Annourcements for the scientific programme
will be published separately. Letters of in-
qutry about the scientific programme can be
sent to Dr Lukas Jenni, Professor Peter
Berthold or Professor Walter Bock (Secretarv
of the IOC, Box 37, Schermerhorn Hali,
Departrnent of Biologrcal Sciences, Columbia
University, New Yorlg NY 10027, USA).
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